
Kim Kardashian and Kanye West
Set a Wedding Date in Paris

By Sanetra Richards

Kimye  have  set  the  date!  According  to  People,  West  and

Kardashian are planning a ceremony for May 24th in Paris. You
may  remember  the  extravagant  proposal,  which  aired  on  an
episode of Keeping Up with the Kardashians back in February.
However, a source has reported, “It won’t be a huge wedding.
Around 150 people.”

What are some factors to consider when choosing a wedding date
and location?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your wedding day is one of the most memorable times of your
life. Therefore, picking the perfect date and location is
crucial. Cupid has some advice to make the planning as less
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stressful as possible:

1. Ideal scene: Check out various venues so you will have
options. You want to aim for the most romantic ambiance. Love
should literally be in the air. Also, choose a site that fits
your number of guests. For example, if you are expecting a
larger crowd, the location should accommodate.

Related: Find Out How Kanye West Proposed to Kim Kardashian

2. Serenity: Limit the surrounding distractions. Your guests
should not be focused on anything else, except the ceremony.
Seek for the most peaceful location — after all, it will only
add to the romance. You will have your partner’s attention and
they will have yours.

Related: Kanye West Calls Kim Kardashian ‘the Most Beautiful
Woman of All Time’

3. Weather and time: Although you may not have any control
over the forecast, you decide whether to have an indoor or
outdoor ceremony beforehand. If you are a fan of a specific
outdoor location, keep in mind any unexpected weather changes
and your guests’ comfort. In addition, be sure to pick a time
frame that will also work for your guests, such as family and
close friends.

What are other factors to consider while picking a wedding
location and date? Share your suggestions below.
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